
 

The following entities, which serve the noted regions, are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association: Western and Northeastern PA: Highmark Inc. 
d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield, Highmark Choice Company, Highmark Health Insurance Company, Highmark Coverage Advantage Inc., Highmark Benefits Group 
Inc., First Priority Health, First Priority Life or Highmark Senior Health Company. Central and Southeastern PA: Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield, Highmark 
Benefits Group Inc., Highmark Health Insurance Company, Highmark Choice Company, or Highmark Senior Health Company. Delaware: Highmark BCBSD Inc. d/b/a 
Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield. West Virginia: Highmark West Virginia Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield, Highmark Health Insurance Company, or Highmark 
Senior Solutions Company. Western NY:  Highmark Western and Northeastern New York Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield. Northeastern NY: Highmark 
Western and Northeastern New York Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield.  
 
All references to “Highmark” in this document are references to the Highmark company that is providing the member’s health benefits or health benefit administration and/or 
to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies. 
 
Availity is an independent company that contracts with Highmark to offer provider portal services. 
 
 
 
 

 

Temporary Pause: Successful Provider 
Live Chat Pilot in Pennsylvania  
To address higher than normal call volumes and ensure timely responses, Highmark is pausing the 
Pennsylvania provider live chat pilot for 30 days effective January 14, 2025. This brief pause allows us 
to prioritize phone support to minimize provider wait times.  

We appreciate those who have leveraged the live chat functionality within Availity® to answer their prior 
authorization, member benefits, and self-service navigation questions. Due to your participation and 
feedback, the pilot has been successful since its launch in mid-December with more than 1,600 chats 
serviced.   

The success of this initial phase confirms the value of live chat, and we look forward to a permanent 
relaunch on February 14, 2025, along with expansion. Details to follow shortly. (Sign up for our mailing 
list here to be the first to know.)  

In the meantime, please see Highmark’s Self-Service Hub for helpful information about our tools, as 
well as contact information for our Provider Service Center for non-routine inquiries.   
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https://providers.highmark.com/latest-updates/join-our-mailing-list1
https://providers.highmark.com/resources-and-education/training-and-guides/self-service-hub
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